
Ratification Vote 

All UTE Members are invited to attend a very important  

Information Meeting on the Tentative Agreement 

Followed by an opportunity to cast your ballot. 

  
Monday, September 26, 10:30 am, 1:30 pm, 3:30 pm 

Or 
Tuesday, September 27, 10:30 pm, 1:30 pm, 3:30 pm  

      
Legion, Pleasantville  

930 The Blvd, St. John’s, NL    
  

A member of your Bargaining Team, 2
nd

 National Vice President of UTE, Madonna 
Gardiner, will be present to provide an overview of the tentative agreement & answer 

any questions. 
 Members must attend an information meeting in person prior to casting their ballot. 
  
The CRA will grant employees leave with pay for other reasons in order to allow them 

to participate in the voting process during the core hours of work.  

 
For more information:  
Corina Harding, Regional Representative PSAC  

(709) 726-6453 or 1-888-904-4357 or hardinc@psac.com 

mailto:laplanm@psac.com

